
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
October 2024 
 
Dear Parent/carer 
 

Year 11 Parents Support Evening 
 
We would like to invite Year 11 pupils and parents to our Year 11 Parents Support Evening on 
Wednesday 16th October at 5:30pm.   
 
The meeting discusses ways you can support your child throughout their final year here with us at the 
Queen Elizabeth High School.  
 
I look forward to seeing you at the meeting and answering any queries you may have. 
 
 
Warm regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs M Watkiss 
Assistant Headteacher  
Data, Assessment & Reporting 

Ashfields, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4QS  
T:01885 482230  www.qehs.co 

E:admin@tcat.school 
Executive Head: Martin Farmer BEd (Hons) NPQH 

Head of School: Mr.S. Seneque 
 

 


